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UNIVERSITY OF RHODE ISLAND 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Professor Stephen B . Wood ZJt.:tte: March 12, 1973 

Werner A. Baum, President 

Thank you for your explanatory letter which accompanied 
Faculty Senate Bills #19, 20 , 21 and 22 of the current year. 

I shar e the hope that the staff problem within the Faculty 
Senate will be promptly and effectively solved. In that regard, I am 
especially concerned that the University Manual is kept constantly correct 
even through this period of transition. 

With respect to the doctoral program in Education, I intend 
for it to be considered by the JEPC as promptly as reasonable. 
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